

City of Albuquerque Department of Municipal Development



Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

Jennifer Turner, Director

Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation Committee (GAATC)

Potential Quorum Notice Unser Blvd. Widening Project Phase 1 & Paseo del Norte Widening Project Phase 1 Open House

September 10, 2025 | 2:00 - 4:00 PM & 5:00 - 7:00 PM

Notice is hereby given that all members of the Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation Committee have been invited to attend the Unser Blvd. Widening Project Phase 1 & Paseo del Norte Widening Project Phase 1 Open House (CPN 7050.07 and 7050.06 / NMDOT CN A300305) at the Don Newton-Taylor Ranch Community Center located at 4900 Kachina St NW Albuquerque, NM 87120.

No public policy will be formulated by any members present, and no action that the Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation Committee has the authority to take will be taken by any members present. The Potential Quorum Notice (PQN) is not subject to the Open Meetings Act and is a courtesy to the Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation Committee and the public.

For any questions regarding the PQN, please contact the Department of Municipal Development at 505-924-3947 or jessica@cabq.gov.

POSTED AT CITY HALL AND ONLINE